
Comparison Name:

Choose the best answer

Christina's bag of groceries
contains 10 red peppers and 7
green peppers. Are there more

green peppers or red peppers in
Christina's grocery bag?

Show your work

Choose the best answer

Grandma made 4 peanut butter
cookies, and a few less chocolate

chip cookies. How many
chocolate chip cookies did

grandma bake?

Show your work

Choose the best answer

On Halloween Gabriel's little
sister got 2 pieces of candy. If

Gabriel got less candy than his
little sister, how much candy did

he get?

Show your work
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green peppers red peppers

3 7

1 8

#1

#2

#3



Comparison Name:

Choose the best answer

Christina's bag of groceries
contains 8 red peppers and 2

green peppers. Are there more
green peppers or red peppers in

Christina's grocery bag?

Show your work

Choose the best answer

Grandma made 2 peanut butter
cookies, and a few less chocolate

chip cookies. How many
chocolate chip cookies did

grandma bake?

Show your work

Choose the best answer

Matilda went to a fruit stand and
bought 2 lemons. She bought
fewer limes than lemons. How
many limes did Matilda buy?

Show your work
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green peppers red peppers

1 8

3 1

#4

#5

#6



Comparison Name:

Choose the best answer

Christina's bag of groceries
contains 2 red peppers and 7

green peppers. Are there more
green peppers or red peppers in

Christina's grocery bag?

Show your work

Choose the best answer

Matilda's desk drawer has 3
pencils. It has more crayons than

pencils. How many crayons are
in Matilda's desk drawer?

Show your work

Choose the best answer

Christina's bag of groceries
contains 8 red peppers and 6

green peppers. Are there more
green peppers or red peppers in

Christina's grocery bag?

Show your work
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red peppers green peppers

8 2

green peppers red peppers

#7

#8

#9



Comparison Name:

Choose the best answer

Christina's bag of groceries
contains 9 red peppers and 2

green peppers. Are there more
green peppers or red peppers in

Christina's grocery bag?

Show your work

Choose the best answer

Christina's bag of groceries
contains 5 red peppers and 2

green peppers. Are there more
green peppers or red peppers in

Christina's grocery bag?

Show your work

Choose the best answer

Joshua and Connor play a game
of air hockey. Joshua wins with 3

points. How many points did
Connor score?

Show your work
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red peppers green peppers

red peppers green peppers

6 1

#10

#11

#12



Comparison Answer Key

Question Answer

#1 choice 2

#2 choice 1

#3 choice 1

#4 choice 2

#5 choice 1

#6 choice 2

#7 choice 2

#8 choice 1

#9 choice 2

#10 choice 1

#11 choice 1

#12 choice 2
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